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SAGE Award for the Best Article
Published in European Union Politics
The European integration project currently faces
profound political, economic, legal, and societal
challenges. These challenges seem increasingly to
overburden the European Union as well as the
cohesion among the Member States, and therefore
pose a serious threat to the integration project. The
EU faces a major task in coping with this situation and
it is one that calls for new approaches and ideas This
book addresses the major challenges confronting the
EU, analyses the consequences for the integration
project, and develops fresh perspectives on the EU’s
future prospects for coping with the most debated,
current and upcoming issues, such as the rise of
Euroscepticism or the contested idea of an ‘evercloser union’. Renowned experts in European Studies
from the fields of political science, law, economics
and sociology provide an interdisciplinary perspective
on the different dimensions of the EU’s crisis-laden
situation and question whether the EU’s existing
problem-solving mechanisms and methods are
sufficient to address the imminent tasks. This text will
be of key interest to scholars and students of EU
Politics, European Politics, European Governance, and
more broadly European law, history and the wider
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social sciences.

The European Union as a Leader in
International Climate Change Politics
The book assesses the EU performance in the broader
UN setting after the Lisbon Treaty. Distinguished
scholars with expertise in EU-UN relations use a
comprehensive analytical framework of performance
to examine various aspects of the complex EU
engagement in UN politics. Performance goes beyond
the achievement of agreed-upon objectives and
engulfs the underlying, intra-organizational,
agreement-reaching processes. The contributors
examine the output of the intra-EU policy-making
process and its impact within the UN setting. They
cover thematic areas of special importance for the EU
such as environment, human rights, disarmament and
peacekeeping operations as well as special UN bodies
and forums where the EU is particularly active, such
as the UN General Assembly and its main
Committees, the International Labour Organisation,
UNESCO and the Non-Proliferation Review
Conferences.

Posted Work in the European Union
Culture is one of the most complex and contested
fields of European integration. This book analyzes EU
cultural politics since their emergence in the 1980s
with a particular focus on the European Capital of
Culture program, the flagship of EU cultural policy. It
discusses both the central as well as local levels and
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contextualizes EU policies with programmes of other
European organisations, such as the Council of
Europe. By asking what "Europe" actually means for
European cultural policy, the book goes beyond the
confines of official organizations and the political
sphere, to discuss the contribution, impact and
appropriation among a more diverse group of actors
and participants, such as transnational experts, local
bureaucrats, cultural managers, urban dwellers and
the visitors. Its principal aim is to debunk the myth of
Brussels as the centre of cultural Europeanization.
Instead, it argues that European cultural policy has to
be seen as a relational, multi-directional movement,
involving a wide variety of stakeholders and leading
to conflicts and collaborations at various levels. This
book combines the perspectives of political scientists,
sociologists, anthropologists and historians, at the
intersection between EU, urban, and cultural studies,
and changes our understanding of ‘Europeanization’
by opening up new empirical and conceptual avenues.
Challenging the dominant interpretation of European
cultural policies, The Cultural Politics of Europe will be
of interest to students and scholars of European
studies, political scientists, sociologists,
anthropologists, geographers, historians and cultural
studies.

The Politics of European Union
Enlargement
This book reflects on the latest developments in
discourse analysis in the context of EU politics
research. It explores discourse analysis as a tool to
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study and understand EU politics, covering key
conceptual, methodological and research-strategic
questions. The analytical approach advanced in this
book is anchored in discursive institutionalism, the
newest addition to approaches in new
institutionalism. The author particularly focuses on
discourse as a strategic resource for political
purposes, as a device for inclusion and exclusion in
policy-making, and as a means of conveying and
appealing to political emotions, as well as the role
visual discourse and imagery play in day-to-day EU
politics. Including a variety of examples using
different combinations of research techniques and
data material, the book also addresses issues related
to the study of discursive structures and agency,
discourse conflict and consensus, causality and the
time dimension in discourse analysis. Kennet
Lynggaard is Associate Professor at the Department
of Social Sciences and Business, Roskilde University,
Denmark. His research focuses on politics and
governance, research design, and the role of symbols,
myths and emotions in European integration. He is
the co-editor of Research Methods in European Union
Studies (with I. Manners and K. Löfgren, 2015) and
has published in numerous journals, including Journal
of European Public Policy, West European Politics,
New Political Economy, Comparative European
Politics, and Journal of European Integration.

Governance and Politics in the PostCrisis European Union
This is a key reference text presenting the latest firstPage 5/32
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rate approaches to the study of European
enlargement. Developed and significantly expanded
from a special issue of the leading Journal of
European Public Policy, this new volume draws on the
insights from the recently emerging theoreticallyinformed literature on the EU's eastern enlargement
and complements these studies with original articles
that combine a theoretical approach with comparative
analyses. These expert contributors focus on the
broader theoretical debates and their implications for
the enlargement of the EU, as well as placing the
enlargement of the EU within the broader context of
the expansion of international organisations and the
study of institutions in international relations.

The Political System of the European
Union, Second Edition
Climate change poses one of the biggest challenges
facing humankind. The European Union (EU) has
developed into a leader in international climate
change politics although it was originally set up as a
‘leaderless Europe’ in which decision-making powers
are spread amongst EU institutional, member state
and societal actors. The central aim of this book,
which is written by leading experts in the field, is to
explain what kind of leadership has been offered by
EU institutional, member state and societal actors.
Although leadership is the overarching theme of the
book, all chapters also address ecological
modernisation, policy instruments, and multi-level
governance as additional main themes. The book
chapters focus on the Commission, European
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Parliament, European Council and Council of Ministers
as well as member states (Britain, Germany, France,
the Netherlands, Poland and Spain) and societal
actors (businesses and environmental NGOs).
Additional chapters analyse the EU as a global actor
and the climate change policies of America and China
and how they have responded to the EU’s ambitions.
This book will be of interest to students and scholars
of environmental politics, EU politics, comparative
politics and international relations as well as to
practitioners who deal with EU and/or climate change
issues.

The Cultural Politics of Europe
The European Union beyond the Polycrisis? explores
the political dynamics of multiple crises faced by the
EU, both at European level and within the member
states. In so doing, it provides a state-of-the-art
overview of current research on the relationship
between politicization and European integration. The
book proposes that the EU’s multi-dimensional crisis
can be seen as a multi-level ‘politics trap’, from which
the Union is struggling to escape. The individual
contributions analyze the mechanisms of this trap, its
relationship to the multiple crises currently faced by
the EU, and the strategies pursued by a plurality of
actors (the Commission, the European Parliament,
national governments) to cope with its constraints.
Overall, the book suggests that comprehensive,
‘grand’ bargains are for the moment out of reach,
although national and supranational actors can find
ways of ‘relaxing’ the politics trap and in so doing
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perhaps lay the foundations for more ambitious future
solutions. This book, dedicated to the exploration of
the political dynamics of multiple, simultaneous
crises, offers an empirical and theoretical assessment
of the existing political constraints on European
integration. Analysing domestic and European
political reactions to the EU’s polycrisis and assessing
how EU institutions, national governments and
broader publics have responded to a new era of
politicization, The European Union beyond the
Polycrisis? will be of great interest to scholars of
European politics and the EU, as well as professionals
working in EU institutions, national administrations
and European advocacy groups. The chapters were
originally published as a special issue of the Journal of
European Public Policy.

The European Union and the End of
Politics
European Union Politics is the most complete, current,
issues-led textbook on the European Union. Written
by an expert team of contributors, it fully equips
students to understand the European Union and the
topical debates and issues which surround it.
Alongside comprehensive coverage of the history,
theory, institutions, and policies of the EU, the book
features a whole section on contemporary issues and
current debates, including democracy and legitimacy
in the EU, public opinion, the economic crisis, and a
brand new chapter on the future of theEU, which is
written by a leading expert in the subject. The
accessible and wide-ranging nature of this text makes
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it the ideal starting point for all those wishing to fully
understand the workings of this ever-evolving subject.
Helpful learning features throughout the text,
including key points, questions, and examples,
support students' learning, and the book is fully
supported by an extensive Online Resource Centre
designed to help students take their learning further.
For students: * Test your knowledge of the chapters
and receive instant feedback with online multiple
choice questions.* Take your learning further with
relevant web links to reliable online content and links
to OUP journal articles.* Revise key terms and
concepts from the text with a digital flashcard
glossary.* Prepare effectively for assessments with
help from the online revision guide.* Expand your
knowledge of the EU's member states with an
interactive map of Europe.* Remind yourself of key
actors in the EU with short biographies of important
figures in its history. For registered lecturers *
Reinforce key themes from each chapter with
suggested seminar and essay questions.* Use the
adaptable PowerPoint slides as the basis for lecture
presentations or as hand-outs in class.* Encourage
students to participate in active learning with
examples of simulation exercises.

The European Union
A new introduction to the European Union which uses
the lens of comparative politics. This approach helps
students understand the EU through comparisons
with domestic politics and links with broader debates
in political science. The text is supported by
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numerous examples, and chapters include briefings,
fact files and controversy boxes which highlight
important information and controversial issues in EU
politics to widen and deepen student understanding.
The authors have developed online 'Navigating the
EU' exercises that introduce students to useful
sources of information on the internet and help them
to analyse policy-making in the EU. This textbook is a
comprehensive introduction to EU politics and covers
history, theory, key institutions and participants, as
well as policies and policy-making.

Differentiated Integration
This second edition of European Union Politics
provides an authoritative introduction to all aspects of
politics and policy in the EU. It gives readers a sense
of the colour and flavour of EU politics, while
systematic coverage of different theoretical
perspectives encourages a more sophisticated
understanding of the EU's development and function.

The Politics of the European Union
'This volume is one to which anyone trying to make
sense of the EU of the early 21st century will return
again and again. A terrific line-up that combines
diverse talents from North America and Europe. Few
books of this kind could live up to the billing 'definitive
benchmark', but this one certainly does' - John
Peterson, University of Edinburgh 'A most useful book
that can be highly recommended. A strong analytical
framework coupled with unparalleled coverage of the
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major issues of the political science research of the
EU makes this volume a formidable tool for teaching
and a significant input to new scholarly research. It is
both relatively sophisticated and very accessible to
graduate students and advanced researchers. The
clear writing style and the richness of information
presented will certainly make this book interesting for
non-academic readers' - Igor Vidacak, Institute for
International Relations, Zagreb - Journal of Common
Market Studies 'An admirably comprehensive source
book for those interested in how the tools of political
science inspire EU area studies. The editors enlist
leading researchers to synthesize the state of the art
in their field of expertise. The Handbook of European
Union Politics will be an indispensable intellectual
resource for researchers, teachers, and graduate
students of the European Union' - Liesbet Hooghe,
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, USA
'Presents an excellent overview of political science
research on the EU. It finds the right balance between
establishing the state of the art and pointing the
reader to theoretical diversity. Highly recommended
for advanced students and scholars looking for quick
and solid orientation in a fragmented field - and for
new ideas for research' - Frank Schimmelfennig, ETH
Zurich, Switzerland 'This is a milestone in the study of
EU politics. The authors include the most
knowledgeable practitioners in the field, and
collectively they provide a comprehensive and highly
competent overview of the state of theory and
research on EU institutions, politics and policies' Fritz Scharpf, Max Planck Institute for the Study of
Societies, Germany The European Union (EU) poses
quite profound questions for scholars and students of
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the social and political sciences. This benchmark
handbook is designed to: - provide an authoritative
state-of-the art guide to the scope of the field suitable
for both established scholars and students of the EU reflect and contribute to the debates about the nature
of the field of EU studies and EU politics in particular explore in detail the development of the many
approaches to the study of EU politics. Divided into
four sections, the Handbook focuses on theorizing
European integration; the EU as polity; politics and
policy making in the EU; and the EU and the
international system. Its appeal will reside not only in
its comprehensive and authoritative coverage of the
field, but also in the quality of its contributors, and the
diversity of theoretical and methodological
approaches included. The resulting volume is a 'must
have' for all scholars and advanced students of the EU
and European integration.

Towards a Segmented European Political
Order
Palgrave Studies in European Union
Politics
At the beginning of the twenty-first century, the
European Union is an increasingly dense transnational
social and political space. More and more nongovernmental organisations develop transnational
links, which are usually more intensive within the EU,
even if they often extend beyond its borders to the
wider world. This multi-disciplinary volume explores
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the importance of these structures, actors and
relations for EU and European governance in the
context of the theoretical debate about European
integration in the social sciences. This book delivers:
theoretical chapters examining and discussing the
main conceptual perspectives to studying the
transnational EU to provide a current overview
empirical case studies of transnationalism in practice
on transnational party, trade union and police
cooperation to transnational education policy-making
and transnational consensus-building in EMU
governance. This volume will be of great interest to
students in social sciences, contemporary history and
law.

The European Union in International
Climate Change Politics
This book assesses the use and limitations of the
principal-agent model in a context of increasingly
complex political systems such as the European
Union. Whilst a number of conceptual, theoretical and
methodological challenges need to be addressed, the
authors show that the principal-agent model can still
provide deeper insights into a wide range of political
phenomena. Through an empirical analysis of multiple
principal-agent relations in the EU, covering a variety
of policy fields and political actors, the volume refines
our theoretical understanding of the politics of
delegation and discretion in the EU. It will appeal to
scholars in interested in EU politics and policy, public
administration and governance, and international
organisations. The chapter ‘Multiple principals
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preferences, different types of oversight mechanisms,
and agent’s discretion in trade negotiations’ is
published open access under a CC BY 4.0 license via
link.springer.com.

European Union Politics
Politics of the European Union in Bosnia-Herzegovina:
Between Conflict and Democracy, by Doga Ulas Eralp,
evaluates the European Union's ability to transform
the escalating political tensions at a period where the
postconflict balance of the Dayton Peace Agreement
is turning increasingly unsustainable. Eralp questions
whether reforms integral to the EU membership
process and existing European crisis management
mechanisms can liberate Bosnian politics from the
help of ethno-nationalism and plant the seeds for a
successful liberal democracy. Eralp's text captures
the tools and history of the EU's accession strategy
for Bosnia-Herzegovina and the challenges of the
Dayton system as two interrelated narratives, both
exploring the realities of Bosnian politics and
analyzing the overall quality of Bosnian democracy.
Bosnia's consociational system, the role of the
international community, and the intervention of the
European Union are all put under the spotlight as the
institutional and political factors behind Bosnia's
stagnation. The text concludes with a discussion of
factors that impact the effectiveness of the European
Union as an important transformative actor in Bosnia.

Politics of the European Union in BosniaHerzegovina
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This is a systematically updated and entirely
redesigned new edition of the leading text on the
European Union providing up-to-date, detailed and
authoritative coverage of the main institutions,
policies and policy processes all set in historical
context. The seventh edition is fully updated to take
account of the Lisbon Treaty and is packed with new
pedagogical features, maps, charts and textboxes in a
new larger two-colour and accompanied by an all-new
companion website featuring update material, test
questions, information on member states and
PowerPoint slides for lecturers.

Politics of European Integration
Divisions in the EU are considered, as well as the
conflicts that have arisen from enlargement and
foreign policy concerns. Leading specialists on
European politics and society reflect on the nature of
consensus and competition between elites, and
whether the EU may be able to provide a sense of
common identity and purpose for its citizens.

European Integration and Consensus
Politics in the Low Countries
Religion and Politics in the European
Union
At the national level, political parties play an
important role in making representative democracy
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work. They help to aggregate and communicate policy
preferences, link decision-making between different
legislative bodies and hold politicians accountable. In
the European Union, however, the electoral
connection is weak. This casts doubt on the impact of
partisan politics at the European level. Are political
parties able to fulfil their role as ‘transmission belts’
ensuring political accountability and consistent
decision-making in the European Union? To answer
this question we look at the micro foundations of
partisan politics in the European Union. The
contributions in this volume all depart from a common
theoretical framework but use a wide range of
empirical data and research designs, covering
qualitative process-tracing, elite interview and large-N
quantitative analysis. Moreover, they examine party
effects in the electoral and legislative arena. Finally,
the volume covers all European institutions: the
Commission, the Council of the European Union, the
European Council and the European Parliament. The
findings enhance our understanding of the workings
of decision-making in Brussels, add to the debate on
the EU democratic deficit, and highlight the
usefulness of drawing upon insights from the
literature on Comparative Politics when studying the
European Union. This book was published as a special
issue of the Journal of European Public Policy.

Environmental Policy and Politics in the
European Union
The Future of European Union Environmental Politics
and Policy investigates the trajectory of European
Page 16/32

Bookmark File PDF European Union Politics
Union (EU) environmental policy and reflects on how
this hugely vital policy area of the EU has evolved
over the decades. Gathering together a selection of
the leading scholars working on European
environmental policy, the volume assesses the extent
to which change has occurred in important
dimensions of EU environmental policy research.
These dimensions include the EU’s values and
approaches; the provision of leadership; the
possibilities of Brexit and the dismantling of policies;
policy instruments and climate change; policy
implementation and enforcement; and policy
evaluation. The contributors situate their research in
the context of current developments and conditions,
including the global economic challenges and the rise
of political challenges to both European governance
and integration. Each chapter reviews the EU
environmental policy over the long term and assesses
the implications of current developments for the
future health of European environmental policy,
European integration and the environment itself. The
Future of European Union Environmental Politics and
Policy will be of great interest to scholars of
environmental politics, environmental governance
and EU policy. The chapters were originally published
as a special issue of Environmental Politics.

Routledge Handbook of European Politics
Many citizens, politicians, and political activists voice
concern about the political influence of business in
the European Union. But do business interests really
pull the strings in Brussels? Contrary to expectations,
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this book shows that business interests are no more
influential than other interests in shaping
contemporary EU policies. Andreas Dür, David
Marshall, and Patrick Bernhagen present an original
argument that stresses the role of public actors in
facilitating or impeding interest groups’ lobbying
success. Novel data on a large number of legislative
proposals on the EU’s agenda and three case studies
present strong support for this argument. The Political
Influence of Business in the European Union offers
new insights into how lobbying success depends on
the demand and supply of information, as well as new
ideas on how to measure lobbying success. The book
advances a fresh perspective on the question of
business power and shows why business interests
often lose in the policy struggle.

European Union Politics
Far from displaying a uniform pattern of integration,
the European Union varies significantly across policy
areas, institutional development and individual
countries. Why do some policies such as the Single
Market attract non-EU member states, while some
member states choose to opt out of other EU policies?
In answering these questions, this innovative new text
provides a state-of-the-art introduction to the study of
European integration. The authors introduce the most
important theories of European integration and apply
these to the trajectories of key EU policy areas –
including the single market, monetary policy, foreign
and security policy, and justice and home affairs.
Arguing that no single theory offers a completely
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convincing explanation of integration and
differentiation in the EU, the authors put forward a
new analytical perspective for describing and
explaining the institutions and policies of the EU and
their development over time. Written by a team of
prominent scholars in the field, this thought-provoking
book provides a new synthesis of integration theory
and an original way of thinking about what the EU is
and how it works.

European Union Politics
Since the Treaty of the European Union was ratified in
1993, the European Union has become an important
factor in an ever-increasing number of regimes of
pooled sovereignty. This Handbook seeks to present a
valuable guide to this new and unique system in the
twenty-first century, allowing readers to obtain a
better understanding of the emerging multilevel
European governance system that links national
polities to Europe and the global community.
Adopting a pan-European approach, this Handbook
brings together the work of leading international
academics to cover a wide range of topics such as:
the historical and theoretical background the political
systems and institutions of both the EU and its
individual member nations political parties and party
systems political elites civil society and social
movements in European politics the political economy
of Europe public administration and policy-making
external policies of the EU. This is an invaluable and
comprehensive resource for students, scholars,
researchers and practitioners of the European Union,
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European politics and comparative politics.

Democracy in the European Union
How can we conceptualize identity and legitimacy in
the context of the European union? What is the role of
narratives, political symbols, public debate and
institutional practices in the process of identity
formation and legitimacy consolidation? Debating
Political Identity and Legitimacy in the European
Union addresses these questions and brings together
high profile scholars from various disciplinary
backgrounds to debate the ontological and
epistemological aspects of research on identity and
legitimacy formation in the EU. Part I investigates key
elements such as the relationship between
âe~Europeanizationâe(tm) of the EU member states
and its effect on the political identity of their citizens;
the relationship between the politicization of the EU
and processes of identity and legitimacy formation;
and the indispensability of European identity for
legitimizing the EU. Part II looks at pathways to
identity formation and legitimacy construction in the
EU by considering alternative types of constitutional
legitimacy; political symbolism; Europeanization and
politicization of the debate on EU focusing on the
foreign policy domain. Bringing together a wide but
coherent range of high profile perspectives, this book
will of interest to students and scholars of European
studies, Political Science, Philosophy, Sociology and
Law.

The EU in UN Politics
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The Netherlands, Belgium and Luxembourg are wellknown cases of consensus politics. Decision-making in
the Low Countries has been characterized by broad
involvement, power sharing and making
compromises. These countries were also founding
member states of the European Union (EU) and its
predecessors. However, the relationship between
European integration and the tradition of domestic
consensus politics remains unclear. In order to
explore this relationship this book offers in-depth
studies of a wide variety of political actors such as
governments, parliaments, political parties, courts,
ministries and interest groups as well as key policy
issues such as the ratification of EU treaties and
migration policy. The authors focus not only on
Europeanization, but also analyse whether European
integration may gradually undermine the fundamental
characteristics of consensus politics in the Low
Countries. Drawing on consociationalism and
Europeanization research, this volume provides a
comprehensive overview of Europeanization in these
three EU member states as well as a better
understanding of the varieties of consensus politics
across and within these countries. This book will be of
interest to students and scholars of European studies,
European integration, European law, political science,
European political economy and comparative politics.

Discourse Analysis and European Union
Politics
The multi-layered political system of the European
Union offers a unique environment for the study of
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comparative democracy. Its policies seek to give
effect to an agreed range of values, including that of
gender equality. This book explores gender equality
and democratic politics in Europe. It discusses how
democratic politics engages with gender equality in
the European Union and examines what happens
when a core democratic value of the European Union,
equality between women and men, is given policy
effect in supra-national and domestic level politics. It
asks how embedded is this value in democratic
politics and what degree of gender equality is
expressed in this environment. The collection brings
to light the gendered nature of democratic politics,
offering a critical gaze on the workings of modern
democracy in Europe. This book will be of interest to
scholars and students of democracy, European
studies, gender, and key to courses seeking to
incorporate a deeper gender perspective or
evaluating democracy and democratic performance in
institutions and decision-making.

Transnational European Union
In recent years climate change has emerged as an
issue of central political importance while the EU has
become a major player in international climate
change politics. How can a ‘leaderless Europe’ offer
leadership in international climate change politics even in the wake of the UK’s Brexit decision? This
book, which has been written by leading experts,
offers a critical analysis of the EU leadership role in
international climate change politics. It focuses on the
main EU institutions, core EU member states and
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central societal actors (businesses and environmental
NGOs). It also contains an external perspective of the
EU’s climate change leadership role with chapters on
China, India and the USA as well as Norway. Four core
themes addressed in the book are: leadership,
multilevel and polycentric governance, policy
instruments, and the green and low carbon economy.
Fundamentally, it asks why we have EU institutional
actors, why certain member states and particular
societal actors tried to take on a leadership role in
climate change politics and how, if at all, have they
managed to achieve this? This text will be of key
interest to scholars, students and practitioners in EU
studies and politics, international relations,
comparative politics and environmental politics.

The European Union and World Politics
Europe is in crisis, but the European Union just gets
stronger. Greece, Portugal, Spain and Ireland have all
been told that they must submit their budgets to EUappointed bureaucrats. The 'soft coup' that put EU
officials in charge of Greece and Italy shows that the
Union is opposed to democracy. Instead of weakening
the European Union, the budget crisis of 2012 has
ended up with the eurocrats grabbing new powers to
dictate terms. Over the years the forward march of
the European Union has been widely misunderstood.
James Heartfield explains that the rise of the EU is
driven by the decline in political participation. Without
political contestation national parliaments have
become an empty shell. Where once elites drew
authority from their own people, today they draw
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authority from the European Union, and other
summits of world leaders. The growth of the European
Union runs in tandem with the decline in national
politics. As national sovereignty is hollowed out,
technocratic administration from Brussels fills the
void. This account of the rise of the European Union
includes a full survey of the major schools of thought
in European studies, and a valuable guide to those
who want to take back control.

The Government and Politics of the
European Union
Covering the history, governing institutions, and
policies of the European Union, Jonathan Olsen and
John McCormick present the EU as one of the world's
economic and political superpowers, which has
brought far-reaching changes to the lives of
Europeans and has helped its member states to take
a newly assertive role on the global stage. Unlike
most other books on the EU, this text pays particular
attention to the implications of the EU for the United
States. Thoroughly revised, with new photographs
and updated tables and figures, the sixth edition of
The European Union explains developments that have
brought severe challenges to the Union, such as the
Greek crisis, the Brexit, tensions with Russia over
Ukraine, and new waves of refugees into Europe.
Essential reading for students of European politics,
this book offers an up-to-the-minute look at both the
opportunities and existential threats facing this
powerful institution.
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Gender Politics in the Expanding
European Union
The European Union is widely held to suffer from a
democratic deficit, and this raises a wider question:
can democracy at all be applied to decision-making
bodies beyond the nation state? Today, the EU is a
highly complex entity undergoing profound changes.
This book asks how the type of cooperation that the
EU is based on can be explained; what are the
integrative forces in the EU and how can integration
at a supra-national level come about? The key
thinkers represented in this volume stress that in
order to understand integration beyond the nation
state, we need new explanatory categories associated
with deliberation because a supranational entity as
the EU posesses far weaker and less well-developed
means of coercion - bargaining resources - than do
states. The most appropriate term to denote this is
the notion of 'deliberative supranationalism'. This
pioneering work, headed by major writers such as
Habermas, Schlesinger and Bellamy, brings a new
perspective to this key issue in contemporary politics
and political theory.

States of Democracy
Focusing on posting of workers, where workers
employed in one country are send to work in another
country, this edited volume is at the nexus of
industrial relations and European Union studies. The
central aim is to understand how the regulatory
regime of worker "posting" is driving institutional
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changes to national industrial relations systems. In
the introduction, the editors develop a framework for
understanding the relationship of supra-national EU
regulation, transnational actors and national industrial
relations systems, which we then apply in the
empirical chapters. This unique volume brings
together scholars from diverse academic fields, all of
whom are experts on the topic of "worker posting."
The book examines different aspects of the posting
debate, including the interactions of actors such as
labour inspectorates, trade unions, European
legal/political regulators, manpower firms,
transnational subcontractors and posted workers. The
main objective of this book is to explore the dynamics
of institutional change, by showing how trans- and
supra-national dynamics affect European industrial
relations systems. This volume will represent the
"state of the art" in research on worker posting. It will
also contribute to debates on European integration,
social dumping, labour market dualization and
precariousness and will be of value to those with an
interest employment relations, law and regulation.

Politics in the European Union
This book analyzes the place and influence of religion
in European politics. François Foret presents the first
data ever collected on the religious beliefs of
European decision makers and what they do with
these beliefs. Discussing popular assumptions such as
the return of religion, aggressive European
secularism, and religious lobbying, Foret offers
objective data and non-normative conceptual
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frameworks to clarify some major issues in the
contemporary political debate.

The Crisis of the European Union
In May 2004, after bringing their legislation into
accordance with EU regulations, ten more countries
joined the European Union. The contributors to this
volume assess the impact of this historical
development on gender relations in the new and old
EU member states. Instead of focusing on either
western or eastern Europe, this book investigates the
similarities and differences in diverse parts of Europe.
Although initially limited, gender equality was part of
the original framework of the European Union, an
organization often more open than national
governments to feminist demands, as this volume
illustrates with case studies from eastern and western
Europe. The enlargement process thus provides some
important policy instruments for increasing equality
between men and women.

The Role of Political Parties in the
European Union
The European Union of today cannot be studied as it
once was. This original new textbook provides a muchneeded update on how the EU's policies and
institutions have changed in light of the multiple
crises and transformations since 2010. An
international team of leading scholars offer
systematic accounts on the EU's institutional regime,
policies, and its community of people and states. Each
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chapter is structured to explain the relevant historical
developments and institutional framework, presenting
the key actors, the current controversies and
discussing a paradigmatic case study. Each chapter
also provides ideas for group discussions and
individual research topics. Moving away from the
typical, neutral account of the functioning of the EU,
this textbook will stimulate readers' critical thinking
towards the EU as it is today. It will serve as a core
text for undergraduate and graduate students of
politics and European studies taking courses on the
politics of the EU, and those taking courses in
comparative politics and international organizations
including the EU.

The Future of European Union
Environmental Politics and Policy
The European Union is a unique, complex, and everchanging political entity which continues to shape
both international politics and the politics of its
individual member states. Politics in the European
Union provides a clear analysis of the theory, history,
policies, and institutions of theEU, giving students a
well-rounded introduction to the subject. With an
updated history section, this text weaves together
material on key contemporary concerns, including the
Eurozone crisis and the implementation of the Lisbon
Treaty, with a thorough consideration of the workings
and remit of theEuropean Union.

The European Union Beyond the
Polycrisis?
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This book makes a distinctive contribution to the
crucial debate on the European Union (EU)’s present
and future development. It systematically examines
how the range of crises and challenges over the last
decade have transformed the EU and relates those
findings to the discussion of an increasingly
differentiated EU. It argues that the post-crises EU
shows clear signs of becoming a segmented political
order with in-built biases and constraints. The book
spells out the key features of such an order in
ideational and structural terms and shows how it
more concretely manifests itself in the EU’s
institutional and constitutional make-up and in how
member states constrain and condition EU action.
Different states impose different types of constraints,
as is underlined through paying explicit attention to
the Visegrád countries. This book will be of key
interest to scholars and students of EU
politics/studies, European integration and politics,
East European politics and foreign policy.

The SAGE Handbook of European Union
Politics
This is the essential text for all students of European
Union politics. With its established authority and
reputation, the new edition is an even more
invaluable resource. It has been updated throughout
to reflect recent developments, and there are four
new chapters on the constitutional treaty, CFSP and
ESDP, the single market, and public opinion.

The Principal Agent Model and the
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European Union
A substantially revised and updated new edition of
this highly-successful and ground-breaking text which
analyzes the EU as a political system using the
methods of comparative political science.

Debating Political Identity and
Legitimacy in the European Union
This is a systematic, up-to-date exploration of the
politics ofEuropean integration that includes balanced
coverage of thestrengths and weaknesses of the
European Union. Examines European integration as a
contested political processthat continues to divide
and inspire nations, citizens, andpoliticians Provides
students with the analytical tools to consider why
theEU functions as it currently does, whether the EU
is sufficientlydemocratic, the politics behind EU
legislation, debates overforeign policy, proposals for
institutional reform, and theEurozone sovereign debt
crisis Brings together the latest scholarly research
from comparativepolitics, international relations, law,
and democratic theory Accompanied by a range of
student resources includingchapter-level flashcards
and independent study questions –available at ahref=
"http://www.wiley.com/go/glencross"www.wiley.com/g
o/glencross/a

The Political Influence of Business in the
European Union
State-of-the-art analysis of EU environmental policy
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and the political dynamics that shape it. By stressing
its global context, it examines the historical
developments, the institutions and actors involved in
policy-making, as well as the content, drivers and
effects of the policies in both the traditional and the
'new' environmental sub-domains.
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